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Steelstown Primary School

Parents’ Newsletter
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Dear Parent


As we approach the final weeks in Primary 7, we would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the year.  We wish all our children every success and God’s blessing in their new schools and in the years ahead.








      May/June in Year 7





RETURN OF BOOKS


Please ensure that all school text books, library books (particularly novels) are returned to each teacher before the end of year. 





 CHARITY FOCUS


The charity focus for May will be 





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


15TH May


School Photographer will be taking Year 7 class photo.


6th June


Fan The Flames Mass, Celtic Park


All pupils are asked to bring an old white tee-shirt which can be designed for the event.


26th June – Leavers Mass – 7.00 p.m.  Our Lady of Lourdes Church. Pupils will make their pledge and receive their Record of Achievement








Show


Pupils will be performing Puss in Boots on 3rd and 4th of June at 7pm. We will be sending out a list of costumes.  Any artists who would like to volunteer to paint scenery or make props would be greatly appreciated. 





SPORTS DAY


It is proposed to hold sports day on the 7th of June weather permitting at Steelstown Brian Og’s Gaelic pitch 











TRANSFER TO POST PRIMARY





After pupils have been assigned to their schools at end of May, Secondary schools will initiate a programme of familiarisation and transfer.  This will involve the children visiting their new schools during June.





School Trip Carlingford 19th-21st June:


Pupils will be given a note detailing what they need to bring on this trip. All outstanding money is required by the end of May. We encourage you to send old clothes with your child and pocket money is limited to 25 euros. 











